GMNC President’s Letter

The last few years have been good for the GMNC.  Our trail system has grown, grooming has been excellent, and races have been well attended by both local and out of town skiers.  At the end of the year our bills are paid and we are ready for a new season.  

How does the GMNC do it?  Our members have been generous with their donations and board members have been generous with their time and energy, but our margin of success is thin.   What would happen if we were to loose a few of our most energetic board members or our income should drop below expenses?   There are things we can do to insure the success of the GMNC.

Increasing income, building reserves, and keeping good people usually assures the viability of an organization.  While board members have worked hard for donations and grants, there is one area that I believe we may not have exploited to its full potential and that is our status with the IRS as a tax deductible organization under section 170(b)(1)(A)(vi) of the 1991 Tax Code.   Our continued tax deductible status can be verified http://_______________.   

With this in mind, I hope those of you who itemize your taxes will be in a more generous mood when thinking about the GMNC.  Moreover, those of you who might be in an influential corporate position might consider how valuable it would be to the viability of the GMNC to have a corporate sponsor.    

